Career Fair Planned February 15 at
SWOSU

02.03.2011

Around 23 companies and organizations have signed up so far to attend a Career Fair
on Tuesday, February 15, at Southwestern Oklahoma State University in Weatherford.

The fair is open to the public.

The fair is from 10 a.m. until 2 p.m. in the Memorial Student Center Ballroom on the
SWOSU campus. Tiffany Hawkins, assistant director of career services at SWOSU,
said participants are encouraged to bring their resumes to the fair, and dress is
recommended to be professional attire.

Companies/organizations that plan to have representatives at the fair can be seen at
the following website, and www.swosu.edu/careers, and click on the Career Fairs link
to the left. The site will be updated as additional companies sign up.

Hawkins said participants who are dressed professionally will receive an extra ticket
from the Collegiate Activities Board for a chance to win an iPad at the pink out
basketball game on February 16. Participants will also be entered to win one of two
$100 chamber bucks certificates.

Participants may contact Hawkins with SWOSU Career Services at 580...-774-3233 or
careers@swosu.edu.
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